
 
What to expect at camp registration: 
 
Doors will not open until the specified registration times.  When you arrive at registration on Sunday, we will have 
a number of stations at which you will need to check in.  Each of these serves a different function and 
understanding what each is for ahead of time will hopefully make registration as efficient as possible.  
  
*  Please have the Release and Consent, Medical Information, Health Insurance, Emergency Information, Skills 
Testing , and Check-Out forms filled out and signed ahead of time.  This will make registration go much faster.   

 
*  Due to different accounts and vendors, all stations that require some form of payment (Camp Bank, Camp 
Photo, Camp Store, Key Deposits) will require a separate check or cash payment. One check cannot be written 
to cover "everything".   Unfortunately, we are not able to accept credit cards.  All checks should be made out to 
Michigan Gymnastics Camp Inc., with the exception of camp bank checks, which should be made out to Bev 
Plocki. 

 
*  After registration, parents will need to take Resident Campers to West Quad Residence Hall to move into their 
rooms.  We suggest you then go out to lunch and make sure to bring your daughter back to the gym by 2:30pm.   
 
Each of the stations is listed below (not necessarily in order) with a brief description of what its function is: 
 
Initial Check-In:  This is the first station.  We just verify that you have arrived and that all balances have been 
paid.     
 
Skills Testing Sheet:  Here you’ll turn in the skills testing sheets.  We will have each camper show us the skills 
they checked off later in the afternoon during skills testing time so we can evaluate their skill level at this point.  
This information will be used to help place each camper in the most appropriate group for her skill level. 
 
Camp Bank:  This is an optional service we offer for those who prefer to have us hold on to your camper's 
spending money.  When you give the spending money to the staff member at this station, they place it in an 
envelope with your daughters name on it.  At various times of the day, your daughter may obtain some of it from 
Bev to purchase anything from munchies to leotards from the camp store, or to take back to the residence hall if 
she wants to get something there.  In the past, parents have typically placed anywhere from $20.00 - $100.00 in 
their accounts.  Again, this is optional, your daughter may hold on to her own money if you wish as well. 
 
T-Shirt Pick-up:  Here we'll have the t-shirt (optional $6 extra charge) if you ordered one on your registration 
form.  Due to limited numbers, we will not be able to exchange any sizes 
 
Medical Forms:  Our trainer staffs this station.  You'll turn in the Health Insurance, Emergency Information, 
Medical Information, and Release Forms to them.  You can also discuss any medication schedules or other 
special health issues your daughter may have at that time. 
 
Camp Photos:  Camp photos will be taken Sunday night during the first open gym session.  The large group 
photo is taken first and then individual photos after that.  This makes for a nice souvenir for your daughter.  
Prices are as follows: 
 Group Photo (8"X10")  $ 12.00 
 Individual Photo (8"X10")  $ 15.00 
 *Individual photos can be taken with other friends or staff as well 
 
Housing:  Keys to your camper’s room in West Quad Residence Hall will be distributed here.  There is a 
required key deposit of $10.00 that will be returned when you check out at the end of the week.  For both 
resident and commuter campers, this is also where you will turn in your check-out forms.  This is the form that 
gives us the names of those who will be allowed to check out your daughter from camp.  This is for commuter 
campers will need to check out at the end of each day when they go home, and any resident campers who may 
need to leave for any reason during the week.  We will only release your daughter to those on the list. 
   
General Information:  This station will have maps and directions to West Quad Residence Hall for resident 
campers, and will be able to answer any other questions you may have regarding camp. 
 
Camp Store:  Our camp store has all sorts of items to sell, from drinks and candy, to leotards and other 
Michigan Gymnastics apparel.  While this is not a required station, few daughters let their parents leave without a 
visit to the store. 
 
 


